Dear students,

I’m so glad I get to be your teacher this upcoming school year. I can’t wait to see you on the first
day of school!

I have been busy in our classroom getting things ready. We are going to have an exciting year
learning a lot of new things!

I wonder what special things are interesting to you. What do you do in your free time? What kind
of books do you like to read? What would you like to learn more about? I hope you will ask your
parents to email me with the answer to these questions.

cmack(@bgcsd.org

Here are some facts about myself: My favorite thing to do is spend time with my family. I have a
son that was born in January and 2 dogs. I am a huge dog lover. Eventually, I would like to have
cows, goats, chickens, and more! I love to do a lot of camping and hiking in the summer. My
favorite place to go camping is at the Thousand Islands. I also love to grow plants and vegetables
(which I’'m hoping to do in the classroom next year)!

I can’t wait to see you in September in room 167! Look for your name on the door!

I’1l see you soon,

Mrs. Boeltz



